September 23, 2014

1. Invite Anchorage Legislators to the upcoming ASD Listening Sessions.

The Budget Listening Sessions are open to everyone in the community, including Anchorage Legislators. http://bit.ly/1puDjxk

Additionally, temps pcf your factor of the control of the control

In the Anchorage School District, we expect a highperforming district that achieves exceptional results. We believe a process of continuous improvement can be consistent over time, transcending board membership and superintendents.

3. In face of budget cuts, consider reaching out to Bridge Builders et al for (screened) volunteers to help as part of a team assembled to assist specific students. Parents must remain involved.

Building strong and meaningful school partnerships with parents, businesses and groups within community is an ongoing priority in the district. Each school lists its volunteer opportunities on its website and/or in its newsletter; and the district has a very strong and vital School Business Partnership Program.